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April 11, 1986

Ms. Evelyn Matson

Region III

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Re: Control #80047

Dear ls. Matson:

In order for you to complete the review of cur license application,
we would like to indicate to you that we wish to decay in storage
any radioactive waste that might be contaminated with byproduct
material. The letter which originally was submitted to you, dated
Harch 14, 1986, stated that we would incinerate waste. However,
after careful consideration, we have decided to decay in storage,
and at a later date find a shipper of radiocactive waste that woula
transport the material to a dump site.

Regarding the letter indicated above, please change Item #4 to read
"Liquid scintillation wvials will be disposed of according to
regulations as outlined in 10 CFR, Part 20.306(a)."

If I can supply you with additional information regarding the above,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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